
    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER  

                 Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  
 

Friday 6th May 2022  
 

Contact us: Tel:01244 667750         Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk        Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY                                             

Summer half term -  School closes Friday 27th May & re-opens on Tuesday 7th June  

KS2 Sleepover– Save the Date—Friday 24th June . Details to be sent out soon 

 

LETTERS 

Healthy Eating 

 

FOOTBALL COMPETITION 

Year 4 class took part in an Inter-School Football Tournament at EPSV earlier this week and they came 

2nd place!! Well done Year 4!! Please see our Twitter page for photos of the day.  

 

READING CHALLENGE 

Mrs Wilson has confirmed that a total of 23,287 minutes has now been read by the children, 

with 4,682 from this week!! Amazing to all involved. Keep going. 

 

GOOD LUCK 

We wanted to wish Miss Preugshat good luck on her maternity leave. We will miss you while you’re off, 

but looking forward to seeing you with your little one soon.   

 

REPORTING AN ABSENCE 

Can we please ask if your child is going to be late or absent from school that you notify Miss Jackson in 

the school office, by calling the absence line on 01244 667750 and leaving a message or emailing 

admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk Please note without a reason for absence your child will be marked as 

unauthorised, 5 days unauthorised absence in a term could result in a fixed penalty notice.  

 

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS  MANLEY ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR THEIR 

OWN CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 13th MAY  
 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’. 

              Pre-sch/Nurs:  Jude/Aaron Y2:   Sebastian  Y5: Jared 

              Rec:   Autumn  Y3:   Freya  Y6: Nedina 

              Year 1:       Leo   Y4:   Keelan 

W/C Monday 9th May is Menu 1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


